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September 7, 2022

Dear Members and Friends of the Historical Society,

As summer begins to wind down, we look forward to resuming our regular monthly
program offerings at the Historical Society. September starts the new season for the
Society and, once again, we have many interesting programs again this year, as you can
see in the enclosed brochure. Each program is carefully planned and all are unique.
Please mark each one on your calendar, as a reminder.

The first program coming up very soon will be held on Tuesday, September 13th at 7 PM
in the Congregational Church Vestry on The Common. The program is titled "Memories
of an Antique Dealer" and will be presented by our own Sandra Larson from Petersham.
This is one to really look forward to!

If you haven't renewed your $5 annual membership yet, we ask you to do so now. A
renewal form is enclosed for those who need to send in their dues. We also want to
remind you that the Society is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, and all memberships
and donations are tax deductible. And, remember that memberships can also be given as
a unique gift. We always invite and encourage new members to join. We welcome new
people to become involved and make new friendships.

We are proudly enjoying our recently painted museum building. An excellent job was
done by "New Vision Painting Services" out of Barre. And, we are so grateful to our
members who funded this project. The estate of Don Wilson as well as donations from
member Debi Shaw were vitally important in achieving this long awaited goal.

Our museum continues to be open on Sunday afternoons from 1 to 3 PM until the end of
September. To come at other times we encourage you to phone 978-249-4356 or 978-
939-5656 to arrange a convenient appointment.

Our extensive 340 page book all about Phillipston's history, "The Spirit ofPhillipston",
continues to be at the amazing price of $20! It's a great, substantial gift idea at such a
reasonable cost! And, you'll automatically receive a free year's membership with the book
purchase. To obtain this offer phone Linda at 978-939-5656 to arrange receipt of the
book.

Our final reminder is about using smile.amazon.com You can automatically and freely
donate to the Society (again at no additional cost to you) by choosing "Historical Society
Of Phillipston, Inc." as your donation destination, when you shop at Amazon.
The Historical Society thanks you for your continued interest and support. We hope to
see you soon at one of our programs. Thank you!
Kind regards,
kwdu. kwyr»­
Linda Langevin
Historical Society of Phillipston, Inc.

"Fostering awareness of our town's history and pride in our community."


